
We hope you all 
have a Merry 
Christmas!  

This is the last    
newsletter of 2017. 
Christmas is almost 
upon us! We have had 
a really busy         
fortnight.  

Nursery & Reception  
Christmas              
Performance   

Tobyõs Christmas 
Drum 

We hope parents were 
amazed at the        
performance by     
children from Nursery 
and Reception. All the 
children were truly 
outstanding with 
amazing singing and 
acting.                   

 

There has been a lot 
of hard effort from 
all staff and pupils to 
put such a great show 
on. We would like to 
thank everyone for all 
their hard work and 
the parents who have 
helped their children 
with rehearsing their 
lines and preparing 
costumes.  

Well Done to everyone 
involved! 

       Great Musical Performance at Music Morning  

Well Done! Thanks to 
all pupils involved in 
music morning last 
Thursday.               
The performances by 
all pupils was           
outstanding and      
children are a great 
credit to the school. 

 

Thank you to all     
parents that came 
along to support their 
children. 

Also a BIG thank you 
to all the music  
teachers and teaching 
staff for putting    
together a great show.  

 
 

8th January  
INSET Training Day  
(no children at school) 

 

9 January  
School open to pupils  

 

23rd January  
M & M Productions to 
pupils. Cinderella  
 

 

6th February 
Safer Internet Day 

 

9th February 
Reports go home 
 
 
9th February 
Last day of term  
 
 
 

 

  
School closes for 
Xmas holidays  

Wednesday 20th  

December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Whats going on 
next term? 
Dates 

It has been a very magical time for pupils and an opportunity to 
celebrate the closeness of our community here at           
Forest Lodge over the last few weeks. 
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All pupils have thoroughly       
enjoyed the Christmas Parties 
over the last week. They have 
enjoyed celebrating together. 

Thank you to all parents for the 
food contributions that have 
come in over the week for the      
parties.  

  Parent Afternoons          

It has been great to see so 
many parents that have come in 
over the last term for our    
Connected Curriculum open   
afternoons. Thank you for all 
your support. 

 

Thank you to all parents who 
took the time to meet with 
their childõs class teacher this 
term. Remember that class 
teachers are always available to 
meet with you regarding       
anything to do with your childõs 
learning. Please speak to them 
on a morning in the playground 
to make an appointment.   
Thank you to all parents who         
completed the questionnaire. 

    

that were involved on the     
residential.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 pupils enjoyed their 
experience of a residential 
at Beaumanor Hall this 
term. They were involved in 
various Christmas activities 
based on the Victorian 
Times and children        
participated well in all       
activities and showed great       
enthusiasm. Excellent     
behaviour was           
demonstrated by all pupils 

      

 

 
 

 

 

 

Year 2 Residential visit to Beaumanor Hall                   

The After School Club Fayre 
was a great success on Tuesday 
last week. Pupils were involved 
in making items in After School 
Club, which they sold at the 
event. Pupils managed to raise 
over Ã150. Thank you to all 
parents that attended and all 
the staff and children that 
took part. ASC starts  back on 
Tuesday 9th January 2018. 
Please remember to upload 
your money. Thank you. 

 

 

Nursery had a singing and    
storytelling event this term, a 
reader from Leicester libraries 
came along to share stories and 
gave each child a bookstart 
treasure pack containing a book 
and activities. Thank you to all 
parents that attended.  

 Nursery Bookstart         After School Club  
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Year 5 visited the National 
Space Centre as part of their 
curriculum topic. Children had a 
very enjoyable day learning 
about the Earth and Planets 
within the Solar System.  

 

Year 5 trip Space Centre   Christmas Parties           Parents Evening              



  

Friends of Forest Lodge 
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Parents Evening               

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

It has been a very busy half term for Friends of Forest Lodge with lots of events in classes and 
across the school.  Keep a look out on our Facebook page, our web site and for letters and text 
messages as there are lots of fun parent events planned in school for 2018!  Thank you to those 
parents who came into school and helped out with our events so far this year, we hope you had a 
great time. Thank you also for completing the parent feedback forms. We look closely at these 
and try to act on any suggestions. We always welcome any parents/carers as part of Friends of 
Forest Lodge. If you would like to help at any event without any regular commitment please   
contact Mrs Moore on parents@forestlodge.leicester.sch.uk  

Christmas Activity Day 

Everyone had great fun as the school was taken over by tinsel on our annual Christmas Activity 
Day! We had so many parents and carers in class helping their children to make fun festive    
decorations. Everyone had a wonderful time, especially the children. Thank you so much to all the 
parents and carers who gave their time to help out, we hope you enjoyed yourselves.      

 

 

 

 

        

Santaõs Grotto 

Last week children had a very special visitor in school-Santa! All children in Nursery, Reception, 
Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 visited Santa and his happy (and a bit mischievous) elves in the Grotto. 
They were all given a special gift which was donated by our friends at DHL and had the           
opportunity to have a photograph taken with Santa. We have been totally amazed by the kind         
generosity of our local  partnership company DHL.  Children in Years 4,5 and 6 also received a 
special gift as Santa and his elves visited their classes during the afternoon to spread some   
festive cheer. A big thank you to all the amazing parents who gave their time to help not only 
with setting up the grotto but running it for two days. We could not have done it without you.  

A BIG THANK YOU ! 
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The pupils at Forest Lodge 
Community School took part 
in various different        
fundraising activities for 
Children In Need Day. Non 
uniform day (dressing in their 
spots), biscuit selling, copper 
coin collection, cake raffle 
and colouring competitions 
resulted in a collection of an 
amazing Ã1,725. Thank you to      
everyone for your support. 
And especially the fundraising 
team of staff who organised the 
day. Well Done to all!  

 

 

 

Children In Need Day Over Ã1725 was raised.         

 

 

We wish all our families a happy and restful Christmas. 
We look forward to welcoming all our pupils back on  

Tuesday 9th January 2018 

 

ôõMerry Christmas & Happy New Yearõõ 

 

From Mrs Caldwell, Mrs Malik, Mrs Meer 

& all the staff at Forest Lodge Community Primary School. 

 

Average Attendance for    
Autumn Term is 94.1% 

Letõs try to get this over 95% again 
for the Spring Term. 

The best class for attendance this 
term was 2ET with 96.6% followed 
by 6CSH with 96.4% Well done!  

 


